


Case Number:   continued Dodgeville Police Department

This regular application does not include State Highway Use.

Parking

Parking will not be permitted at event location (100 block W. Merrimac).This eliminates 12 parking spots on 
W. Merrimac St. Parking will take place on the adjacent streets and we do not expect any issues.

Emergency Vehicle Access

Emergency vehicle access will not be available in the 100 block of W. Merrimac St. There is no adjacent 
private property which would be impacted. Entry into the event via emergency services is only sluightly 
impacted by the vehicles mentioned within the application. Per Ambluance Chief Cushman there are no other 
concerns.

Recommendation

 It is my recommendation to the Dodgeville Common Council to approve a street use permit as anticipated.

END OF REPORT
Chief Brandon Wilhelm
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